
 

 

Parent Pay 
Plans are now underway to im-

plement Parent Pay into Talbot 
First School. St Peters are now 
up and running, they can pay for 
their dinners in the comfort of 
their arm chair without having 
to find change out of a piggy 
bank or hunt for their cheque 
books !!! Our aim is to get Tal-
bot up and running by the New 
Year, in the hope that all cash 
and cheques will cease being 
used by the Christmas Holidays, 
and our cashless school can 
start in January. We will keep 
you posted on the progress !!!! 

 

Christingle Parents  

Assembly Monday 18th 
December 2.30pm in 
Church. 

Parents are invited to attend 
our Christingle service which is 
now in Church 

 

Christmas Play  - Hey Ewe 
 This years Christmas Play will be 

performed by the children from 
Reception to Year 4 and will take 
place in the school hall.  The perfo-
mances will be on Monday 9th De-
cember 2pm, Tuesday 10th De-
cember 5pm. 
Tickets are available from 25th 
November at the school office for 
£1 each 
Please order your tickets quickly 
as any unsold tickets will be 
offered  

   
for sale from 3rd December. Let 
us know if you will be wanting 
extra tickets when  
ordering.  
Each child performing in the play 
is eligible for 2 tickets for each 
performance.  Babies and tod-
dlers (including Nursery) do not 
need a ticket. 

 

Dates For Diaries 
25/11/2019 

Christmas play tickets go on sale 

 

09/12/2019 

Christmas Play 2pm 

 

10/12/2019 

Christmas Play 5pm 

 

11/12/2019 

TSA Christmas school shop 

 

12/12/2019 

School Christmas Lunch 

 

13/12/2019 

Christmas Jumper Day. 

 

16/12/2019 

Mince pie carol service 2.30pm     
school hall. 

 

18/12/2019 

Christingle 2.30pm Church 

 

19/12/2019 

Amerton Farm Trip details to  

follow 

 

School Christmas Lunch 
Our School Christmas lunch will be 
served on Thursday 12th  
December. 

 
Community Carol Service in 
School 16th December 
2.30pm 
We are inviting members of the 
community to come and join us 
from 2.30pm for coffee and mince 
pies and songs performed by the 
children in the school hall 
 

Christmas Jumper Day Friday 
13th December  
Friday 13th will be a 
non uniform day with 
the emphasis on fes-
tive themed jumpers and tops.  
We will be supporting the charity 
Save the Children and would ap-
preciate a donation of £1 or more. 
 

Christmas Shop   
The Christmas Shop is returning to 
school on Wednesday 11th  
December.  Children will be able 
to buy presents for parents, 
grandparents , brothers, sisters 
and even pets.  They will choose 
their own present from the selec-
tion, then wrap it up ready to take 
home to put under the tree. 
 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
22nd November 2019 

Talbot First School  

Telephone 01889 500273 Email:  office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk Website: www. talbot.staffs..sch.uk  Twitter:  @TalbotFirst.   
Before and After School club :  07432 778129 

If you have a safeguarding concern about any child you can report it to: First Response by telephoning 0800 1313 126 (Emergency Out 
of Hours on 08456 042886) or via email: first@staffordshire.gov.uk   

mailto:first@staffordshire.gov.uk

